
Tim Canterbury is a fifth-generation rancher and a lifetime resident of Howard, Colorado, where his family 
has owned and operated ranches since 1879. Tim is the former President of Colorado Cattlemen’s 
Association (CCA) and former Chairman of the Colorado Public Lands Council (PLC).  Tim also serves as 
Chairman of the Board of District Advisors for Royal Gorge Resource Grazing Council and is a member 
of the Arkansas River Basin Roundtable. He served on the Fremont County Planning and Zoning Board 
of Commissioners for 14 years, as well as the Fremont County Cattlemen’s board for over 20 years. 
Additionally, Tim sits on the Upper Arkansas Water Conservancy Distract (UAWCD) Board of Directors 
and currently serves as the Chairman for the District.  

 


